
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                            Friday 29th March 2019 

 

A big thank you to those made it to Stay and Play yesterday. We had a fantastic turn out and we could see the chil-

dren really enjoyed having you in our class and completing activities with you. If you could write a comment on the 

comment sheet provided that would be appreciated.    

 

Our writing focus this week linked with our Stay and Play. We have wrote shopping lists for foods we would like at 

our ‘Teddy Bears Picnic’. We discussed how writing a list is not how we would write  sentences’ that each word goes 

onto a new line and we move down the page not across. We then discussed invitations and what is 

needed on invitation and went on to write our own.  

   

This week we have been looking at money. We introduced the different pence and pound coins. We 

spoke about how the coins vary in shape, size and colour. We also spoke about the size of coins 

and how although a coin might be bigger than others it does not mean its value is more (or that we 

could buy more with it). We went on to adding different coin amounts and applying our number knowledge e.g. 5 add 

5 is?, therefore 5p+5p is?  

 

Check out our Twitter page to see Early Years in their Drumming Workshop that took place this week.   

 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 4th April: Easter Bonnet/Easter Garden Competition 

Friday 5th April : School finishes at 2:00 pm  

Tuesday 23rd April: School reopens normal time 

Thursday 2nd May: School closed for Local Elections.  

 
Enjoy the weekend 

 
 Mrs Jones             Miss Melling 
 Miss Lawrenson     Miss Waltho 
 Miss King               Miss Williams 
 
 


